
24 STANDING COMMITTEE

The Chairman announced that Mr. McTaggart-Cowan, Director of the 
Meteorological Service of the Department of Transport, would appear before 
the Committee on Friday, April 1; Mr. Fox, a United States authority on water 
problems, would attend on Tuesday, April 5, and General A. G. L. McNaughton 
would attend during the month of May.

At 1.00 o’clock p.m., the Committee adjourned until 9.00 o’clock a.m. 
Friday, April 1, 1960.

M. Slack,
Clerk of the Committee.


